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Weekly newsletter 

Friday 26th January 2024 
 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We’ve had a brilliant week at Emmanuel; learning continues to grow and memories have been made.  
Next week we look forward to Year 3’s trip to the Thames and their sharing assembly, and the Worship 
Reps are visiting St. Paul’s for a very special service with all other Church schools in the diocese. 
 
Year 6 Sharing Assembly  
Year 6 presented a very moving and energetic assembly about World War 2.  They had clearly learned a 
lot about the topic, and it was great to see them immersed in such an important but complex part of 
history.  Thank you to all the parents who came to support them, and to Ms Adams and Mrs Watkins for 
directing an excellent performance.  
 
Crick Workshops  
On Thursday, all the children had a chance to become scientists for the day as we were lucky to have 
visitors from the Francis Crick Institute in London visiting us. Year 1 used their senses to identify mystery 
objects, Year 2 learnt about the journey of germs, Year 3 investigated the jobs of the skeleton and muscles 
in our body, Year 4 learnt all about vibrations and how our hearing works and Year 6 explored how light 
travels and reflects. 
 
Year 5 spent the day visiting the Francis Crick Institute and took part in investigations around electricity, 
and the properties of materials. 
 
The atmosphere around school was electric and all the children loved finding out new facts about the 
world around us. 
 
Natural History Museum  
I was lucky enough to accompany Reception class on their trip to the Natural History Museum, and their 
knowledge about dinosaurs and enthusiasm for the topic was palpable!  Thank you to Miss Turley, Ms 
Gurik, Mrs Parker and Mr Zeoli for all their efforts, and to all the parent helpers who accompanied us.  
 
Remaining Sharing Assemblies 
Year 3 - Wednesday 31st January: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 4 - Wednesday 7th February: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 1 - Wednesday 28th February: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 2 - Wednesday 6th March: 2.30pm-3pm 

Year 5 Easter play - Wednesday 27th March: 10am-11am  

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  

 

Miss Roscoe and the Emmanuel Team 

 



 

Diary Dates – click here for our school calendar 
 

 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 6! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Attendance 
Nursery  96.4% 

Reception 95.2% 

Year 1 98.5% 

Year 2 96.3% 

Year 3 98.5% 

Year 4 96.4% 

Year 5 95.2% 

Year 6 99.3% 

School  97% 

https://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1
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School visionaries 

Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  
From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  

 
 

 

Janak and Sophia in Nursery 
Erin and Oscar in Reception 
Zina and Oliver in Year 1 
Zuzana and Ben in Year 2 
Deyan and Kiran in Year 3 
Sophie and Ben in Year 4  
Aaryan and Nicole in Year 5 
Sean and Leo in Year 6  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


